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14th December 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you may know, the Year Two children from High Street have 
been offered the exciting opportunity to work with the Year Two 
Millbay Academy students in the spring and summer terms. 
 
Not only is this a fantastic opportunity for the Year Two pupils, it 
also means that we can move to single classes for the Year Three 
and Year Four pupils. Year Five and Six will work together but I 

will continue to teach the Year Six children each morning.  
 
We have a new teacher joining us from January – July from 
Goosewell Primary Academy. Her name is Miss Louise Merriman 
and she will teach the Year Four class for the remainder of the 
academic year. The Year Three class will be taught by Miss Gilbert 
and Miss Urquhart will teach the Year Five and Six children. 
 
Your child’s class information (from January) is as follows: 

Class name: Electric Eels 

Class teacher: Miss Urquhart 

Teaching Assistant: Mrs Benford 

Start Time: 9am at the side gate 

End Time: 3.30pm at the side gate 

Break Time: 11.00am 

Lunch Time: 12.15pm 

 
We look forward to welcoming the pupils back on the Tuesday 5th 
January 2021. All at High Street wish you a restful holiday. 
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support, 

 
Mrs Blake 

Miss Merriman – New Y4 Teacher 


